
 
 
 
 
 
The N.C. Division of Public Health and U.S. Environmental Protection Agency 
will hold a community meeting to update the community about the Ward 
Transformer site and discuss public health findings and recommendations from the 
health consultation out for public comment. This health consultation focuses on 
contaminated soil and sediment downstream of the site. A presentation will be 
given followed by a question and answer session. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
The Health Consultation report is available at: 
 North Regional Library, 7009 Harps Mill Road, Raleigh, NC 27605 
 
On the web at: http://epi.publichealth.nc.gov/oee/hace/by_site.html#W 
 
You may direct your written comments to: 
By mail: HACE Program (Re: Ward NPL Site Comments) 
  1912 Mail Service Center 
  Raleigh, NC 27699-1912 
By Fax: (919) 870-4807 
By E-mail: nchace@dhhs.nc.gov 
 

For more information   

Contact the HACE Program, N.C. Division of Public Health at 919-707-5900 

Ward Transformer Community 
Meeting Announcement 

 

Date: Tuesday, April 18, 2017 
Time: 6-8pm 

Location: Triangle Christian 
Center, 11100 Fellowship Dr. 

Raleigh, NC 27617  
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